
Knights Corner
October 27, 2024

St. Charles Council #2084

The St. Charles Knights of Columbus, once again, will be assisting those in need with a
Thanksgiving Basket which includes all the fixings to prepare a Thanksgiving meal.  If you know
someone at St. Charles, St. Joseph, or St. Mary in need, or anyone in the Greenville and Belding
area, please have them call the St. Charles Parish Office.  We will ask a few questions to
ascertain the family size and contact information.  If you would like to provide the fixings for a
Thanksgiving meal the Knights will be handing out paper bags with the shopping list after Mass
the weekend of November 9th & 10th.  Bags should be returned the weekend of November 16th &
17th.  Monetary donations to assist in this cause are greatly appreciated as well.  Please make
checks payable to Knights of Columbus Council 2084.  The deadline for those that would like to
request a Thanksgiving basket is November 15th.
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